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This Petition of certain residents of Australia
points out to the House that, despite the existence of three primate breeding facilities in
Australia (objectionable in itself), primates are still being imported for research purposes.

Overseas organizations have uncovered horrific accounts of many animals being wild
caught, and even those purpose-bred for research suffer the distress of long air journeys
around the world.

Your petitioners therefore request the House to impose an immediate ban on the
importation of primates to Australia for research purposes.




